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TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME 

AUGUST 31, 2014 

Dates to Remember 
 
Sept. 8-Women of Faith Resumes 
Sept. 20-Haitian Day of Reflection 
Sept. 20-Women’s Council General Meeting 
Sept. 20/21-Neat & Clean Shower 
Sept. 28-RCIA Class Begins 
Sept. 26-28-Women’s Retreat 
Oct. 4-Baptism Class 
Oct. 4/5-Health Fair 
Oct. 11-Welcome Ministers’ Workshop 
Oct. 11-Steak & Chicken Dinner 
Oct. 18-Lectors’ Workshop 
Oct. 18-Choir Concert 
Oct. 25-Confirmation 

Sunday School Registration Continues 
Sunday School Registration continues this weekend. Registration 
forms are available on the table in the narthex or online on the 
parish website. Sunday School begins September 7th at 10:00AM. 
If you have any questions about Sunday School, contact Gloria 
George-Patrick, the Director of Religious Education, at the Parish 
Office (404) 241-5862 x103. 
 

Parish Office closed on Labor Day 
 

Neat & Clean Shower for Gregg’s Pantry 
The 2nd Annual Neat & Clean Shower for Gregg’s Pantry is Sep-
tember 20th/21st. Please start collecting full-sized neat (soap, 
deodorant, tooth brushes, tooth paste, combs, mouth wash, lo-
tion, disposable razors, shaving cream, disposable diapers) and 
clean (dish washing products, laundry products, bathroom prod-
ucts, floor products, kitchen disinfectants, glass cleaner, toilet pa-
per, paper towels) items. Hosted by KPCLA Ct. 313. 
 

2014 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
For those of you who have not had an opportunity to make a 
pledge or a gift this year, but still desire to be a part of the 2014 
Appeal, there are extra pledge cards in the Welcome Ministers 
closet or ask for one at the Parish Office. When each of our indi-
vidual gifts are combined with the gifts of thousands of other pa-
rishioners throughout the Archdiocese, each contributor makes a 
very real difference in the ability of the Archdiocese to provide 
ministries and services. Thank you again for your support. 
   Parish Goal:  $47,200          
   Total Pledged:  $48,935.00 
   Amount Paid:  $28,771.72    
   (as of August 26, 2014) 
 
Like us on facebook 
http://www.facebook.com/stspandp 
Parish calendar on website. Click on Events, then Calendar. 
 



August 31, 2014      Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time                

                  This Coming Week 
Monday, 1st    Labor Day 
     Parish Office Closed 
     Novena 6:30PM-Chapel 
Tuesday, 2nd 
     SVDP Circle 7:00PM-Parish Office (C) 
     Evangelization Committee 7:30PM-Parish Office 
Wednesday, 3rd 
     Choir Rehearsal 6:00PM-Church 
     Welcome Ministers 7:00PM-Parish Office (C) 
Thursday, 4th 
     Haitian Rehearsal 7:00PM-Church 
     KPCLA Board 7:00PM-Parish Office  
Friday, 5th 
     Adoration 9:00-10:00AM-Chapel 
     Sexual Assault Support Group 7:00PM-Parish Office (C) 
Saturday, 6th 
     Outreach 9:30AM 
     St. Elizabeth Circle 6:30PM-Parish Office (C) 
Sunday, 7th       
     First Day of Sunday School 10:00AM-Classrooms 
     St. Elizabeth Circle Coffee & Donuts 10:00AM 
     Adult Enrichment 10:15AM-Classroom 
     KPC & KPCLA Dress-out at 11:30 Mass 
      
      
      
               

Parish Office 
(404) 241-5862 

Fax (404) 241-5839 
Sacramental Emergencies only (678) 561-3676 

 

Clergy 
Rev. Bryan D. Small, Pastor, ext. 102 

frbryan@stspandp.com 
Rev. Mr. Alfred Mitchell, Deacon 

dcnalfred875@bellsouth.net 
Rev. Mr. Jerry M. Lett, Deacon 

dcnjlett@gmail.com 
Rev. Mr. Augustin Pierre-Louis, Deacon 

PAPACA38@aol.com 
Rev. Mr. James Anderson, Jr., Deacon 

wyethjim@yahoo.com 
 

Parish Staff 
Gloria George-Patrick, ext. 103 

Religious Ed. Director 
Ggpdre@stspandp.com 

 

Ron Whalen, ext. 105 
Business Manager 

rwhalen@stspandp.com 
 

Marie Fujioka, ext. 100 
Administrative Assistant 
Mfujioka@stspandp.com 

 

Robby Glade 
Music Director 

rglade@gmail.com 
 

William Hutson 
Maintenance 

 

Haitian Community, ext. 305 

  PRAYER FOR  
THE SICK 

Please pray for the sick of our parish and  
those who have asked for our prayers, 

especially: 
Bill Allen, Virgila Andre, Jean-Claude 
Augustin, Ann Marie Baggett, Shawn 

Broussard,  Demetrius Bryant, Jerome & 
Lula Bullard, Ephraim Burrell, Marie 
Colbert, Stephanie Cooper, Ida Cruse, 
Phyllis Daniel, Michael Dash, Patricia 

Davis, Michael DeBlasis, Christine  
Edwards, Nneka Eto, Mary Flournoy, 
Terresa & Joseph Ford, Jerae Forde, 

Elaine Galbreath, Michelle Giles,  
Sharon Giles, Bromley Gittens, Laura  

Hassell, Pierce Hawkins, Eugene Head, 
Willie Hugley, Brittany Ivory-Brown, 
Joseph Mario Jean-Louis, Barbara Lee 
Hing, Steffen Lewis, Andrea Lys, Rita 

Maag, Elsa McBean, Barbara McElrath, 
Myeshia M. Moore, Dianna Menefield, 

Josue Pierre, Grace Powers, Lynette 
Reid, Linda Robinson, Leila Rogers, 

Herve Romain, Lamercie Sanon, Audrey 
Shirley, Cyle Stephens, Onike Stephens, 
John Sylvester, Luvina Sylvester, Justin 

Wiley, Shelly Williams       
Please help us to keep our prayer list  

updated by adding or removing names.  

Monday, 1st 
1 Cor 2:1-5      Ps 119:97-102      Lk 4:16-30 
Tuesday, 2nd 
1 Cor 2:10b-16      Ps 145:8-14      Lk 4:31-37 
Wednesday, 3rd   St. Gregory the Great 
1 Cor 3:1-9      Ps 33:12-15,20-21      Lk 4:38-44  
Thursday, 4th  
1 Cor 3:18-23      Ps 24:1bc-2,3-4ab,5-6      Lk 5:1-11     
Friday, 5th   
1 Cor 4:1-5      Ps 37:3-6,27-28,39-40      Lk 5:33-39 
Saturday, 6th   
1 Cor 4:6b-15      Ps 145:17-21      Lk 6:1-5 
Sunday, 7th   Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Ez 33:7-9      Ps 95:1-2,6-9      Rom 13:8-10      Mt 18:15-20 

Steak & Chicken Dinner Tickets 
Tickets for Sts. Peter and Paul Men’s Club Steak 
and Chicken Dinner on Saturday, October 11th can 
be purchased from any Men’s Club member or from 
the Religious Shop after the 8:30 and 11:30 Masses. 
Steak tickets are $18 each and chicken $15 each. 

 

Save the Date! 
Women’s Council General Meeting 

Saturday, September 20th, 1:00-3:00PM 
La Petite Auberge Restaurant, tickets will be $30. 

 

Cake Raffle Winners 
Women’s Council would like to thank everyone for assisting 
with the “Women Veterans Social Justice Project.” The three 
lucky winners of the Maria Mora Delicious Homemade Cakes 
are: Marie Simeon, Dawn Jones, and JoAnn Major. 
 

Deadline Near for Basketball Sign-ups 
Basketball season begins soon! We would like to encourage boys 
and girls in grades 3 through 8 to come out and play on the Sts. 
Peter and Paul Parish & St. Peter Claver Regional School basket-
ball team. Registration ends September 7th. Any questions 
about the program can be directed to Athletic Coordinator Reu-
ben Woods: rwoods.NMPL@gmail.com or by visiting the St. 
Peter Claver website: http://www.spc-school.org/ 

 

Father’s Day in September! 
Fr. Bryan’s 3 Year Anniversary at Sts. P. & P. 

Please save the date of Saturday, September 13th to show your 
appreciation for our wonderful Fr. Bryan. Father has served Sts. 
Peter and Paul faithfully for 3 years. It is time to show him some 
love and gratitude on this selected weekend. Fr. Bryan is a very 
modest man, but that does not mean he is not deserving of our 
overflowing show of appreciation and love for him. Stay tuned 
for forthcoming details. 
 

Thinking About Becoming a Catholic? 
If you have been thinking about becoming a Catholic, the proc-
ess for that is RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults). The 
next RCIA class begins Sunday September 28th at 10:00AM in 
the Parish Office.  
 

Parish Trip to Spain 
Sts. Peter and Paul presents an 11-day trip to Spain, October 31st
-November 10th, 2015. Cities included on the trip: Madrid, 
Toledo, Cordoba, Seville, Granada, Valencia, and Barcelona. For 
more information, contact Gloria George-Patrick at the Parish 
Office or email her at ggpdre@stspandp.com. 

Sacramental Schedule 
Friday 5th 
8:30AM   Walter Romain, d’csd.       
Saturday, 6th  
5:00PM   Barbara Dembo, d’csd.                                                                      
Sunday 7th   
8:30AM   For the people of Sts. Peter and Paul                                                                                                                                             
11:30AM   Henry Hans, Sr., d’csd.                        
1:30PM   Guerline Medulme Jean, action the grace                                                               
    

Notes from The Catholic Foundation  
of North Georgia 

It is better to leave IRA’s to your parish and leave 
children insurance. Why? Children eventually have to 
pay taxes on the IRA and it can be up to 60%. They re-
ceive insurance proceeds directly with no taxes due. If 
you leave the parish endowment fund as a beneficiary of 
your IRA the money goes directly to that fund and no taxes are due. 
This scenario is a win for both children and the parish. If you would 
like to discuss ways to create a Catholic legacy and still leave money 
to your children, please contact Diane Duquette, Director of Gift 
Planning at The Catholic Foundation: dduquette@cfnga.org or (404) 
497-9440. Please look at our website for gift planning ideas: 
www.cfnga.org 

 
Wanted: Bus Drivers for  

Cristo Rey Atlanta  
Jesuit High School 

Immediate opening. Will drive students from the school in Midtown 
to their places of employment and then back. Hours: Monday-Friday, 
7:30-9:30AM and then 3:00-5:00PM. Call Shatavia Richardson for 
more details at (404) 637-2807. 
 

International Cultural & Heritage Celebration 
The Catholic Church of the Most Blessed Sacrament parish is hosting 
its annual International Cultural & Heritage Celebration on Sunday, 
September 14th. The celebration begins with worship and Mass at 
10:00AM and will con- tinue with a music, enter-
tainment and food festival highlighting the nations of 
the world and the various regions of the United 
States. The festival will take place on the church’s 
grounds beginning at noon. Special activities and 
entertainment are planned for children, teens, and 
adults during the celebration. All are welcome to participate in the 
fun. There is no charge to attend the festivities. For information or for 
directions, go to our website at www.mbschurch.com and click the 
calendar feature, or call the Most Blessed Sacrament parish office at 
(404) 349-0176. 
 

White Mass October 16th 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta invites Catholic physicians and all those 
directly involved in patient care to the celebration of a White Mass at 
the Cathedral of Christ the King on Thursday, October 16th at 
7:00PM. A dessert reception in Kenny Hall will follow the White 
Mass. Please RSVP to Joy Place: jplace@archatl.com or (404) 920-
7346. 
 

FASD Awareness Day 
Governor Nathan Deal has proclaimed September 9th as Fetal Alco-
hol Spectrum Disorders Awareness Day (FASD). All churches 
throughout the state of Georgia are being asked to ring their church 
bell on September 9th at 9:00AM to represent the 9 months of alco-
hol free pregnancy. Parishioners are asked to prayerfully remember 
families affected by FASD on September 9th. If you or your family 
are in need of assistance or additional information about FASD, 
please contact Melissa Cook at mejcook@al.com or contact Maggie 
Rousseau, Director, Disabilities Ministry, Archdiocese of Atlanta at 
mrousseau@archatl.com. 

Readings for the Week 

Stewardship-A Disciple’s Response 
August 24th   $7,025.59         Children’s Offertory   $38.36 

Building Fund   $468.00 
“There is a wonderful mythical law of nature that the three 
things we crave most in life - happiness, freedom, and peace 
of mind - are always attained by giving them to someone 
else.”                                              —Peyton Conway March 

Altar Servers’ 
Schedule 
For 9/6-7/14 

 
5:00PM Mass 
Nnamdi Baker 
8:30AM Mass 

Damian Ekpoudom 
Christopher Johnson 

11:30AM Mass 
Wilcox “DJ” Dumay 

Kazin Glenn 
Garrett Grayson 
1:30PM Mass 

Johnathan Benbow 
Fadlyna Jean-Francois 

Khalen Therlonge 
 

There will be altar server 
training for the Haitian 
altar servers every 2nd 
Sunday of the month 
after the 1:30 Mass. 


